
 
                    
                                                                                                                               221 E. Fourth Street    

            P.O. Box 2301 
                    Cincinnati, OH 45201-2301 
   
 
 
Date: July 29, 2021  
 
Hon. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfurt, KY 40602 
  
Re: July 22nd Order for Case Number 2016-00059 Seeking letters from EBB Program 
participants providing Lifeline support  
 
 
Dear Executive Director Bridwell, 
 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company, LLC (CBT) hereby submits its response per 
Commission Order, 2016-00059, and certifies that it is fully compliant with state and 
federal EBBP requirements.  
 
The attached are a list of services that CBT has made available to its qualifying Lifeline 
customers participating in the EBBP.  The services and their rates are as of 12/1/20 per 
Program rules and details how support for both Lifeline and EBB are applied to each 
service.   
 
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 
kevin.mann@cinbell.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Mann 
Regulatory Manager 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone 
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